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29th September 2022 
Dear Families,  
 
I am writing to inform you of some changes within the governance structures across the 
federation of Langley and Beaufort Schools.  
 
The Local Authority is working with both schools to restructure the governance 
arrangements with a view to potentially appointing an Interim Executive Board. During this 
interim period, we are working very closely with the LA, who are providing support. I will 
provide more information as soon as this becomes available.  
 
Any school business should be raised as usual. Should the need arise to contact governors, 
you can be signposted to our acting chair of governors, Lauren Halliday.  
 
Please contact the school leaving your details and we will pass on your details. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
 
Judith Humphry 
Interim Headteacher 
 


